
Important days in July
No School -July 1 to July 5
July 8-Returning to school 

for Class 3 & 4 
July 16, 3 to 6 PM,  Open House

July 30, 2:30 to 4:30, Open House
July Every Wednesdays- Classroom 

4-Outdoor Summer activities
Thursdays-Classroom 3 Outdoor 

summer activities
Please check the flyers and 

curriculum posted in the 
classrooms.

Family Engagement
  

We had a Parent Meeting 
on June 20th, and sent 

the minutes to all 
parents.  Please, when you 
get a moment, review and 

send your approval.

We had an Ice Cream 
Social day for all parents 

from all classrooms on 
June 14. It turned out to 

be a very nice day for 
staff and parents to get 
together, talk, socialize, 

and share memories.  

Thank you dear parents 
for your support.

A note from Ms. 
Shachi 
Summer is a great time to take 
a break and recharge. 
However, summer slide is also 
possible. Please keep the 
routine, read every day, take a 
trip to the library and museums, 
cook together. Please check 
out this article for more info: 
Overcoming the Summer Slide and 
preparing for back to school'.docx - 
Google Docs
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A Note from Ms. Forooz:
We had a board meeting on June 26. I had  
the opportunity to meet the Board Members 
and say hello. It was a very informative 
meeting. We reported our 5 year plan and the 
4 goals for our Program Improvement Plan. 
Also, our center’s story and success, and a 
financial report from the Accounting Manager.  
Most of the directors and managers from the 
head office and all other CUI’s schools were 
present. Our Self Assessment book is out and 
this book has many pictures and graphs, 
reports, and stories for all families. Please stop 
by and take a look at this book. We will be 
happy to talk and answer your questions. 
Thank you.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1HjcrTSSkl0MLVR_G-J1LN4UWlINz29sP/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1HjcrTSSkl0MLVR_G-J1LN4UWlINz29sP/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1HjcrTSSkl0MLVR_G-J1LN4UWlINz29sP/edit


                                      

                                              

     
 Classroom 4

We had a graduation celebration for our 18 children who 
successfully will enter the Kindergarten in Fall. We cannot 
even explain our feelings and happiness about the success 
of our PreK classroom throughout the school year 
2023-2024
Best of Luck to dear children from the bottom of our 
hearts  Miss Toba, Ms. Robina, and Ms. Vehanush  

 

Classroom news

Classroom 2
We said goodbye to our 17 
children on July 14.  
But we had our graduation party 
on June 12.  It was a great day 
for all of us to see the proud 
children performing songs and 
dance and get their diplomas.  
They were all so anxious to see 
their families to be there to take 
photos and spend time in school 
with them, Thank you all from Ms. 
Anahita & Ms. Barbara

Classroom 3
Our end of the year 
celebration was on June 3.  
We had lunch, pizza and ice 
cream, and each one of the 
toddlers received a goody 
bag and a diploma for 
successfully going through 
the 2023-2024 academic 
year at CUI.
Thank you parents for you 
support and participation.
Best from Ms. Jen & Ms. 
Carla



STEM EXHIBITION DAY-June 10
We prepared projects for the STEM DAY

Summary of our activities :
Window garden, Ladybug Math, books, mixing colors, 
making your own planet, cloud viewer, making your own 
rulers, measuring, counting, sorting, shapes and colors, 
the science of Earth and Space, the science of planting 
and growing seeds, Star Jars and more…
The children were attracted to the tables of 
NW-Creative start.  Please stop by to see the complete 
report and pictures of STEM Exhibiting from June 10

ICE CREAM DAY SOCIAL-June 14

We invited families for a day of fun and games. It was 
supposed to be stormy weather on June 14, so we stayed 
indoors and had ice cream and staff and families had time 
to get engaged and socialize.  At the end of the day, there 
was no storm and just a drizzle. But, we had our special 
day because it was the last day of ½ day school 
Classroom 2. We said goodbye to the children for the 
summer.

   


